
AMCC 

PO Box 206 

Washington, DC 20044-0206 

 

ECMC 

10 W 15th St, Suite 609 

New York, NY 10011-6821 

 

15 June 2016 

 

Dear AMCC Board, 

 

As previously mentioned, Empire City MC formally and respectfully requests to host the 182nd 

AMCC meeting on the afternoon of 15 October 2016 on our Anniversary Weekend in New York City. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

___________________________ 

Chaz Antonelli, President, 

Empire City Motorcycle Club, Inc 


